
Memo No. MTTP 2020-01 – Reminder on Completion of Registration 

(from E-Memo No. MTTP 2020-01 dated 01/16/2020) 

 

Dear College Secretaries and Graduate Program Coordinators, 

 

Please remind all students to complete the registration process up to payment or up to printing of 

Form 5 (for those qualified to avail of Free Tuition). Completion of registration is very important 

to avoid being tagged with ineligibility and/or to be included in the first tranche of CHED Billing 

and Insurance reports. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation. 
 


